
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

JR Thompson is retiring after 45 years in law 

enforcement. Thompson began his law enforcement 

career with the St. Petersburg Police Department in 

July of 1973. During his time with the Department he 

held a wide variety of positions. He began as a Patrol 

Officer, soon transitioned to the Detective Division, 

and later returned to the Patrol Division as a Sergeant. 

He also worked as a supervisor in the Forensics Section 

for a number of years. Thompson ultimately rose to 

the rank of Major over the Internal Affairs Division, 

from which he retired in June of 2010 with 38 years of 

service.  

Thompson joined the Division of Investigative and 

Forensic Services in September of 2011 and was 

assigned to the General Fraud Squad in the St. 

Petersburg Field Office. During his time with the 

Division he was instrumental in working a variety of 

Health Care fraud cases and served as a liaison with 

other Law Enforcement Agencies. 
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DIFS thanks JR Thompson for his dedica-
tion and efforts in the fight against fraud. 


